
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the minor development plan at the rear of 

218 Duval Street. I believe this project will be a positive addition to the area and 

align with ongoing efforts to improve and maintain the character of the 

neighborhood. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need any additional 

information. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Shultz 
General Horseplay 

429 Caroline Street 
Key West, FL 33040 

305-849-0930
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